
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
BEFORE THE THRONE OF GRACE:  7.30pm, MONDAY 13 MARCH 
 
On 27 February around 100 from all over Scotland (and a few from 'south of the border') met online 
to pray for our nation and in particular, to pray into aspects of the SNP leadership campaign.  
 

There was support for another such gathering during the campaign, so we invite you to join us again 
on Monday evening 13 March at 7.30pm. 
 

Attendance will be by invite only, in the sense that folk wishing to take part need to register first on 
Eventbrite via the link at the foot of this article by 12 noon on Monday 13 March.  Those that 
register will then receive an email with the Zoom login details by 3pm on Monday afternoon.  
 

Monday is a significant day as voting for the new SNP leader (and eventual First Minister) starts at 
12 noon that day.  Voting ends at 12 noon on Monday 27 March. 
 

There is more information on the Eventbrite front page, or click on the link below to read the latest 
e-letter with more background.  As before, the instructions advise folk to check their 'spam' and 
'junk' folders in case they don't see in their Inbox the email confirming their registration, or the 
email on Monday with the Zoom login.  
 

All 100 spaces available last time were booked and there was a waiting list.  So this time the capacity 
has been increased to allow as many as possible to join in.  We would encourage those wishing to 
be part of this prayer gathering to register as soon as they can, to avoid disappointment. 
 

Please do feel free to pass this invite on to 'trusted friends', members of your church fellowship etc., 
and encourage them to join in, but if you do so please ask them NOT to put this link in the public 
domain, on social media etc., to avoid 'unwelcome visitors'. 
 

Whoever becomes the new leader of the SNP, and First Minister of Scotland, the outcome of this 
election will affect not just Scotland, but the whole of the United Kingdom, so we invite folk from 
around our family of nations to join us, as we pray into this significant moment in our nation’s 
history.  
 

If anyone has any questions, please contact us on:   admin@prayforscotland.org.uk   
 

Every blessing - hope to see many of those reading this on Monday. 
 
Alistair Barton 
Director 
Pray for Scotland 
 
Link to register https://BeforethethroneofGrace.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
Registration closes at 12 noon, Monday 13 March 


